
 

               

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
  

 
 

  
 

   
  

 
  

  
 

 
  

 
  

  
  

 
 

Memo from E.L. Colton to Iowa Governor Robert Ray about 
Cuban Refugees, May 7, 1980 

MEMO 
From E.L. Colton 
Attorney at Law 

101 Executive Plaza Bldg., Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52402 
(319) 393-9330 

Honorable Robert Ray, Governer 
Capitol Building 
Des Moines, IA 

WED MAY 7, 1980 
Re: Cuban Refugees 

Dear Governor Ray: 

I gave money to help the Vietnam refugees and would like to have the same opportunity to help the 
Cuban refugees.  I urge you to initiate an effort for the Cuban refugees similar to that you promoted for 
the Vietnam refugees. 

Respectfully yours, 

Eldon L. Colton 

ELC/bay 
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